
 

 

 

7th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

As you may recall, during the Autumn term Miss Nijjar was seconded to Long Close School, Slough, to 

cover the maternity leave of the Headteacher, Ms McBride.  Following the birth of her baby, Ms 

McBride has decided not to return to her post as she would like to spend more time with her new 

family.  As a result, Miss Nijjar has been offered the post of Headteacher at Long Close School on a 

permanent basis – a position which she has accepted. We are obviously delighted for her and I am 

sure that all of you will join me in congratulating her for this recognition of her outstanding leadership 

qualities. 

This means that, at Hydesville Tower School we shall continue as we did last term, with Miss Jenkins 

leading the Senior School with the same energy and accomplishment as she has done since 

September.  

I am aware that Miss Nijjar was a very popular member of staff and that many of you will be wanting 

to share your own best wishes with her. To that end, we shall be inviting her back to Hydesville Tower 

School in due course to bid her a proper farewell.  I shall let you know once a date and time have been 

decided. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at the school 

or Ms Tomasz, our Chair of Governors, at: Danuta.tomasz@cognitaschools.com  

Yours sincerely, 

 

     

 

Warren Honey      Danuta Tomasz 

Headmaster      Chair of Governors 
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